
Hello Year 6, 

 

I hope you are all safe, well and had a lovely week.  It has been 

so lovely to hear how much you have enjoyed completing the 

lockdown SATs paper.  Hope you had lots of fun.  Please keep 

sending in photos of the fantastic work you’ve done and 

especially those crazy hairstyles.  They’ve certainly kept me 

very entertained  

 

It was George’s 15th birthday this week. Belle and George had a 

lovely day relaxing in the garden.  I was at school during the 

day but when I got home I cooked him a special tea and we 

played cards in the garden until late.  I’ve bought a fire pit so 

we were able to stay nice and warm.  He had a lovely day even 

though he was in lockdown.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It’s half term this week so I haven’t set any work for home 

learning.  However, here are some fun suggestions if you’d like 

to try: 

Online coding camp 

Coding school Cypher is hosting live and 

interactive online camps, which will 

engage you with computational and 

creative thinking through magic-

themed coding projects.  You can 

emulate Harry Potter for the week, learning how to create 

your own mythical creatures and mix potions electronically.  



Visit  https://www.cyphercoders.com/live-online 

Oak Academy camp 

The Oak Academy has teamed up 

with a range of partners from 

The Scouts to Jamie's Farm to 

provide different free fun and 

educational activities for 

children each day of half term.  

Activities on offer include cook-alongs with Bite Back 2030 

and Jack Deane, head chef at the Jamie Oliver Cookery 

School, and 'The Great Indoors' with the Scouts - showing 

children how to make slime, polish pennies and cook billy-can 

breakfast beans. Jamie’s Farm will show children how to feed 

animals. 

Visit   

https://www.thenational.academy 

 

Celebs read Roald Dahl 

Academy Award-winning filmmaker 

Taika Waititi is reading Roald Dahl's 

James and the Giant Peach in 10 

episodes on YouTube with an amazing 

line-up of celebrities.  New episodes 

are released every Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday at 6pm on the Roald Dahl 

YouTube channel. 

Visit  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPPBUXEAvZNrTNXUJ4

WHIKA 

 

 

 

 



Gardening tutorials 

 

If you are interested in gardening this is a live 

online lesson. Evergreen Garden Care has launched 

'Grow with David Domoney', streaming live on 

Facebook every Friday at 1pm and covering 

everything from growing your own, attracting 

wildlife and building a bug hotel.  

 

Visit   

https://www.facebook.com/lovethegarden/ 

 

I’m certainly going to be having a go at some of these activities 

and definitely will be listening to celebs reading Roald Dahl.  

Don’t forget to let me know if you try any.  I will look forward 

to hearing what you think.  Mr Peniket is going to try and 

create his own mythical creature  

 

Take care and please look after yourselves and your families, 

 

Much love,  

 

Mrs Lawson x 
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